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Treasurers Report 2019 

 

Membership continues to be strong with enthusiastic members, and with several others that 
continue to support the club with their membership.  Membership of what I call “regulars”, is now 
28, with 15 to 18 plus attending frequently . . . that is fantastic . . . 
 
The Bank Balance, as at the 30th September 2018 was $6,915, with $1,302 in stock of parts and 
shirts, and $375 in debtors.  This is after funding a spare start machine, engraving, and 
replacing/updating the Mark throwing rods. 
 
With Greg S now holding a full supply of spares, I now only hold a few, still continue to stock 
Batteries and Controller Covers.  I can recommend Greg S for any repairs needed on your boat. 
 
Some copies of the Accounts are available for your review: 
 
The committee agreed and recommends, the Subscriptions be held for 2019/20 at $70.00, including 
wife/partner. 
 
That’s all the official stuff . . . 
 
From My point of view . . . 
 
“The 2018/2019 year has been another great year for the OYC”, with terrific club racing, and a 
successful year with the results of OYC members in Open Regattas. 
 
The handicapping has become more difficult, with 9 guys on 10 seconds in the latest schedule. 
While I try to keep a reasonable spread through the fleet, this I believe is a reflection on the 
competitive strength of the fleet, with more and more pressing for the top and close on the heels 
of Greg S.  (This was confirmed with 4 of the top 6 at Whitianga being OYC members). 
 
I wish to thank John Macaulay for taking over the Secretary position from me.  My health has not 
been great over the last year, and this has been a great help to me. 
 
I look forward to another terrific year and the continued fun and strength of the OYC, and hopefully 
getting back to racing regularly. 

 

Greg Paul 

Treasurer 
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